
WHITNALL	SCHOOL	DISTRICT		
5000	S	116TH	ST	

NOTICE	OF	PUBLIC	HEARING	
	

As	part	of	the	required	process	to	formally	request	a	waiver	of	the	hours	of	
instruction	for	2019-20,	the	Whitnall	School	District	will	have	a	public	hearing	in	the	
Community	Board	Room,	on	the	18th	day	of	May,	2020	at	6:30pm	to	receive	public	
comment.	
	
Due	to	the	Safer-at-Home	order	no	public	will	be	present	at	the	meeting.		Any	public	
comment	submitted	by	5pm	on	Monday,	May	18,	2020	will	be	read.		Please	submit	
comments	to	kposs@whitnall.com				
	
Dated	this	6	day	of	May,	2020	
	
	
	
Kevin	Stachowiak,	District	Clerk	


